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Nunavik Residents return to work at Raglan mine 

   
Kuujjuaq, September 1, 2020– Effective September 1st, 2020, Nunavik residents 
working at Raglan Mine will be progressively returning to work.  
 
The planned return of Nunavik workers has been a collaborative effort between Nunavik 
Regional Emergency Preparedness Advisory Committee (N-REPAC), Raglan Mine, 
Kativik Regional Government (KRG), local Mayors and the Nunavik Regional Board of 
Health and Social Services' (NRBHSS) Department of Public Health.  
  
The Raglan Mine operating in Nunavik has been proactive in the preparation of returning 
their Inuit workforce while respecting the safety measures and guidelines in place as 
indicated by the Public Health Department of the NRBHSS. It is imperative that all 
preventive measures in place at the mine be respected at all times. Employees will be 
informed of these safety measures and guidelines to prevent the spread of COVID-
19. Personal protective equipment such as hand sanitizers and procedural masks, will be 
provided to passengers before boarding an aircraft.  
 
For more information, please visit the websites of NRBHSS or KRG. 
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